
Our AWESOME Villago Staff! 
 

 
2- Brown Bag Lunch 
Honor Roll Assembly 
  
7, 21, &28 -Early 
Dismissal 
 
12, 22, 23-No school-
Veterans Day and 
Thanksgiving Holiday 
        
 
 

“AWESOMENESS Happens 
Here!” 

 November 2018 

VILLAGO MIDDLE SCHOOL 

      
A note from Mrs. Robbins:...   Happy November! Fall 
is definitely in the air and we welcome cooler 
temperatures and beautiful sunny days.  We had a 
spectacular October at Villago and are looking 
forward to an awesome November. I would like 
to thank the Villago PTO for putting on an 
amazing Fall Festival. What an awesome night 
filled with fun festivities and fantastic food 
trucks.  Thank you to everyone who attended, 
donated and volunteered to make the night a 
success. As we look to November we will be 
recognizing those students who earned a 3.0 or 
higher GPA on their quarter one report cards. 
The honor roll assembly will take place on 
November 2. In addition, we will have our third 
Brown Bag lunch on November 2 as well.  Early 
release days for November will take place on 
November 7, 21, and 28. There will be no school 
on November 12 in observance on Veterans Day 
and the 22 and 23 for the Thanksgiving Holiday.  
 
Find us on Facebook @VillagoCGESD to stay 
up to date on events and the AWESOME 
things happening! 
 
Have a great month and enjoy the cooler 
weather. 
 
Brown Bag Lunch – Nov. 2 
                6th – 11:31 – 12:06 
                8th – 12:06 – 12:41 
                7th – 12:41 – 1:16  
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Honor Roll Assembly – Friday, Nov. 2 
                8th – 1:30 – 2:00 
                7th – 2:15 – 2:45 
                6th – 3:00 – 3:30 

 

After School Tutoring: 

 Mon Tues Thurs 

L.A. B5 B5 C12 

Math A11   A11 

HW 
Club 

A3 C12/A3 A3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRACY ROBBINS, PRINCIPAL 

STEPHANIE SANDER, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

DONALD NUSBAUM, DEAN OF STUDENTS 
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Villago Middle School 
574 E. Lakeside Parkway 
Casa Grande, AZ 85122 

Phone: 
(520) 423-0176  

Fax: 
(520) 423-0177 

 



  
  

 
 

    
   

 
      
       

       
      
       
       
      
       
       
      

     
  

 

Signal Peak Conference 
Schedule 2018-2019 

 
Season #2 Girls’ Soccer and Flag 
Football 
 
Nov 6~ Villago @ Sacaton 
Nov 8~CGMS @ Villago  
Nov 13~ Villago @ Cactus 
Nov 14~Villago @ Stanfield 
Nov 19~ Sacaton @ Villago 
Nov 27~ CGMS @Villago (Soccer) 
              Villago @ CGMS (Football) 
  

 
 

BROWN BAG LUNCH 
Every first Friday of the month, parents and/or family members 
are encouraged to come eat lunch with their child. Lunch can be 
purchased inside the cafeteria and/or can be brought in from a 
local restaurant. We would like to remind you of the following: 
 Parents/students cannot share food with other students. 

Please only bring food for yourself and your child. 
 Lunches brought in from local restaurants should adhere to 

the Federal Nutrition Guidelines for School Lunch.  
 PTO will be selling treats during all lunches 
If you have any questions, please contact the Front Office at  
423-0176. Listed below are the lunch times for Friday, Nov. 2. 
 
6th – 11:31 – 12:06 
8th – 12:06 – 12:41 
7th – 12:41 – 1:16 
 

Villago PTO announcement: We are having our November Restaurant Spirit 
Night at Chick-fil-a on Tuesday, Nov. 13th from 5-8pm. Please join us and invite 
family and friends to participate! 
 
Join us for our next PTO meeting Tuesday November, 13th at 4:15pm in the 
Media Center!! 
 
Questions contact via email: villagopto@gmail.com 
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As we start a new school year we would like to give you some reminders that will help make this an extraordinary year!  

 Please make sure to come into the Front Office and sign your child in if they arrive after 9:00 a.m.   

 Don’t forget to send a medical note excusing your child for all appointments.  

 Please call the front office before 3 p.m. if you need to give your child a message. After 3p.m., we cannot guarantee your 
child will receive the message.  

 If your address or phone numbers change anytime during the year, please notify the office immediately so that we can 
keep current information for your child on file. 

 Balloons and/or gifts for birthdays are not allowed in classrooms or on buses. If those items are brought in they will be 
held in the front office and will need to be picked up by an adult.  

 If you are picking up your child, they must be picked up on the Villago campus. The Early Childhood Center may not be 
used for student pick up.  

 Students who are not picked up by 4:10 will wait in one of our afterschool rooms until their ride has arrived.  

 Campus opens at 8am for students. If students need to be on campus before 8:00am please reach out to Mrs. Robbins. 

 Please make sure we are using the Parent loop for drop off and pick up each day.   

 Please make sure you are parking in the parking lot before your student is able to cross into the parking lot after school.  

 Please visit http://casagrandevms.ss8.sharpschool.com/ to stay up-to date on what is happening at our school! 

Dear Parents 

Lunch 
$3.50 

http://casagrandevms.ss8.sharpschool.com/
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